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Overnight Detours on Edgewood Avenue Planned Feb. 13 

 
JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – Overnight detours are scheduled on Edgewood Avenue Thursday, 
Feb. 13 for crosswalk repairs and construction operations. The closures will be from 12 a.m. to 
7 a.m. the following morning, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  
 
Westbound drivers on Post Street will continue past Edgewood Avenue, go right on Talbot 
Avenue and right on Kerle Street to access Edgewood Avenue. 
 
Southbound drivers on Edgewood Avenue will go right on Mayflower Street, left on Talbot 
Avenue, left on Plymouth and use the roundabout to access Edgewood Avenue. 
 
Northbound drivers on Edgewood Avenue will go right on Plymouth Street, left on Nelson Street 
and left on Mayflower Street to access Edgewood Avenue. 
 
FDOT selected Superior Construction to complete this $7.66 million project in spring 2025, 
weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 
 
Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 2 at 
@MyFDOT_NEFL, on X, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting nflroads.com.  
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